NOTICE TO VENDOR(S)

Shelby County Government wants to inform Vendors about below purchasing needs, in case they can provide equivalent goods/services: 
Single Source – Consultant for NextGen Medical Records Application
The vendor will:

1. Have expert knowledge in NextGen Computer Software application and Project management 
2. Determine quality assurance of data entry and primary utilization of NextGen Software.
3. Analyze data and make recommendations to optimize use of data in customize reports 
4. Assist and train medical staff in use of NextGen system and implements updates and upgrades as needed
Procurement Timing/Deadlines:

1. Consultant for NextGen Medical Records Application to be delivered for the period of July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019
If interested and able to meet this procurement need, by timeline, please confirm the above, as well as your pricing (total & details) – please email Charlotte Mayfield, Purchasing Department at charlotte.mayfield@shelbycountytn.gov.  
Posted on Shelby County website for 7 business days, i.e. by Sept. 27, 2018 AT 2:30 PM (Charlotte will update)
Shelby County is an equal opportunity affirmative action employer, drug-free with policies of non-discrimination on the basis of race, sex, religion, color, national or ethnic origin, age, disability or military service.
THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL QUOTES IS RESERVED
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